
rc{hf Qniuers hicago l2ress 
5750 ELLIS A VEN GO 37 'ILLINOIS 

June 11, 1957 

Dr. ~o Szilard 
The Enrico Fermi Institute For Nuclear Studies 
The Universi~ of Chicago 
Chicago 37, Illinois 

Dear Dr. Szilard: 

This is to inform you that your article entitled, "How 
MaY Am:ino Acids Read Th.e Nucleotide Code?", which was 
submitted for publication by Joseph E. Mayer in the 
August issue of the Proceedings of the National Acade 
of Sciences journal will run approxmiate~ seven 7 
pages in length. 

If we can provide any furthur infonnation we will be 
happy to hear from you again. 

Sincere~ yours, 

JoAnn McDonald 
Production Department 
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Very inccrely yours, 

Ir ... n zilard 

ce: Dr. Jos )h • f.~y r 



THE UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO PRESS 

5750 ELLIS AVENUE · CHICAGO 37 ·ILLINOIS 

Mr. Leo Szilard 
Hotel Dupont Plaza 

December 15, 1961 

Dupont Circle & New Hampshire Ave., N. W. 
Washington 6, D. C. 

Dear Hr. Szilard: 

Mr. Bellman has called in his several manu­
scripts of THE FAILURE OF THE UNIVERSITIES, 
and I find they have all been returned with 
the exception of the one on which you gave us 
a report. 

At your convenience may we have it, and we 
shall then send it on to Mr. Bellman. Please 
feel free to send it collect. 

Si~:rely yours, 

t~ 
Mrs. Elisabeth Hiller 
Editorial Assistant 
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